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Mudge,
Thank you for the additional information you forwarded on February 14. The Risk Committee was provided that information, as well as information about the concems you raised initially.

Having ensured that the Risk Committee has complete information and context around the December 16 presentation, we have now closed our investigation. We thank you for raising your concerns and please
be assured that we have addressed them as appropriate.

Regards,
Marianne
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